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 Acorn news in a nutshell 

We are always happy to hear from potential new volunteers. 

Contact Angela on 01903 823893 or email office@acornworthing.org.uk 

www.acornworthing.org.uk 

Acorn is registered with easyfundraising.org.uk 

Please see our support page on our website for details and a link  

Please come!   

Hear our latest news! 

It encourages us to keep going! 

“Our AGM is never formal and always as 

much fun as possible - more like a party 

than a meeting and we keep the business 

stuff to a minimum. It will be good to meet 

together and celebrate Acorn 

achievements over the last year!” 

Angela—Centre Manager 

@acornworthing 

Charlotte has been 

designing and posting 

our Instagram posts. If 

you use Instagram, please 

follow us — we have 79 

followers so far! 

Thanks Charlotte! 

On Saturday 27th May, six 

volunteers from Acorn’s 

schools’ team, trustees 

and counselling team 

spent the day in 

Chichester, meeting with 

representatives from 

other centres engaged in 

the same work. 

It was inspiring to share 

ideas and celebrate 

successes.  

Pregnancy centres  

represented were: 

Chichester, Portsmouth, 

Worthing, Horsham, 

Bromley and Folkestone. 


